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100th DAY OF SCHOOL 
 

We will be celebrating our 100th Day of School on Thursday, February 1. Many teachers 
have planned a day where the children will experience the number 100 through different 
activities. In celebration of the day, we are asking students to either create a 100th Day of 

School shirt or to dress like they are 100 years old!   

FOX’S PIZZA READING INCENTIVE PROGRAM 
 

January 16 marks the end of our first Fox’s Reading Incentive. Students in grades 4 & 5 
were assigned to the second quarter so those students who completed the challenge 

should be handing in their reading logs.  The second nine weeks is for students in 
grades 2 & 3. As a reminder, the program asks for students to read for at least 10 

minutes/night, 4 nights/week. All students who complete the challenge will be provided 
a pizza party from Fox’s.  

The reading logs for students in grades 2 & 3 will be sent home with the students on 
January 16.   

WELCOME MISS GODFREY 
 

Central Elementary would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest staff member, 
Valerie Godfrey.  Miss Godfrey joins our staff in the capacity as a special education 

teacher in our Life Skills/Autistic Support classroom. 

POWER SCHOOL SUPPORT 
 

For Power School questions or help, please email parentaccess@efsd.net 
STAY CONNECTED TO CENTRAL ELEMENTARY & EFSD: 

Website: www.efsd.net  X (formerly Twitter): @centralEFSD  Instagram: central_efsd 

IMPORTANT JANUARY DATES 
1/1 & 1/2 – NO SCHOOL 

1/15 – NO SCHOOL 
1/16 – 2 Hour Delay (11:00 start) 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN INFORMATION NIGHT 
 

On Thursday, February 1, EFSD will be hosting its Kindergarten Information/Pre-
Registration workshop.  This evening is intended for families of students who will be 

registering for kindergarten in the fall. 
This workshop will be held at the EFMS Auditorium beginning at 6:00 PM. 

http://www.efsd.net/

